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Thursday 25th September 2025 
 
 

‘The Storm Whale’ Crucible Performance 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We have been invited to watch the storybook concert of The Storm Whale at the Crucible Theatre 
on the afternoon of Wednesday 8th October 2025. This performance is tailored to appeal to 
EYFS/KS1 pupils, but also to SEND pupils who will enjoy a storybook, musical performance.  
 
We will be at school as normal in the morning, and will aim to leave during lunchtime. We will be 
using public transport for this event, so please ensure that your child has a coat, appropriate 
footwear, snacks and water. The children will eat their lunch in school as normal.  
 
The show is due to start at 13:30, and has an approximate running time of 55 minutes. This means 
that we should return to school for normal home time arrangements. Should there be a change to 
this, we will ensure to let you know.  
 
The cost of the visit is a voluntary contribution of £9.80 to cover the cost of the theatre ticket and 
bus fare. If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium, no payment is required, just your consent. 
 
To give permission for your child to attend the performance and make payment (if 
necessary) please complete details on ParentPay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Bamford 
 
 
 


